
FAQ n.19529

FAQs:
ATCO Licensing, Regulations

Question:
ATCO.A.010 ‛Exchange of licence’ — Is this procedure valid also for the medical
certificate?

Answer:
No, there is no need to exchange the medical certificate. Medical certificates issued by any
certified aero-medical examiner (AME)/ aero-medical centre (AeMC) are mutually recognised.
Please, refer to GM1 ATCO.A.010 ‛Recognition of licences and certificates’.

Last updated:
15/06/2015

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/ro/faq/19529
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